
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• “Last Weekend”, the film shot at Lake Tahoe
and now in movie theaters, was also shot at
Barton Memorial Hospital. This trailer shows a
brief  clip  inside  the  South  Lake  Tahoe
hospital.

• Diamond Peak Ski Resort season pass holders will receive
bonus days at Boreal Mountain Resort and June Mountain Ski
Area in addition to Homewood Mountain Resort and Red Lodge
Mountain.

•California Conservation Corps in Meyers is having an open
house Oct. 1 from 10am-2pm.

• Placer County has overhauled its website.

• Kyle Mohagen is principal of Kings Beach Elementary and Greg
Wohlman is our principal of Sierra Continuation High School,
Coldstream Alternative, and Educational Options in Truckee.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/09/snippets-about-lake-tahoe-694/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ejwPXdR34j4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ejwPXdR34j4
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2013/12/barton.jpg
http://www.placer.ca.gov/

